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2nd November 2017 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carers, 
 
Outdoor Learning 

The children in classes Ash, Birch, Elder, Maple and Willow will be taking part in outdoor learning 
this year. We will let you know in advance when your child’s class will be starting their outdoor 
learning sessions. 

Outdoor Learning will take place in all weathers unless we have carried out an assessment and the 
risk too great to attend. To make the most of this experience it is essential that children are properly 
dressed so that they are kept as warm and dry as possible.  
 
Children will all be expected to wear a waterproof layer over their school uniform and to wear a pair 
of wellingtons. We will provide a waterproof suit but wellingtons must be brought in from home. 
Please can you bring a pair of wellingtons to school and leave them to school for the duration of 
outdoor learning. 
 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to ask. 
 
Elder class will start on Friday 17th November. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
 
 
Christina Walter 
Forest School Leader 
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